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Dr Scott

The Surgery

9 Brook Street
"HOLYWOOD

" CO . -Down

- BT18 9DA

Dear Dr Scott,

re aoa sarv, |

Adam came to the Clinic today. He is obviously having considerable
‘probklems with breakthrough infections.

It is not clear to me why he should be getting this problem since
he appears to have a urologically normal renal tract despite his
cystic dysplastic kidneys. His renogram result, however, was not
avallable to me today and since he seems to be in and out of
hospital and I have been advising at a distance, I suggested to the
nurse who was with him and his mother that perhaps we should admit
him to Musgrave Ward so that I could get a better feel for what was

going on.

WHe therefore has been admitted under our care and I will assess his

urological situation as well as his renal function over the next
few days and let you know how we decide to proceed.

Yours sincerely,

MAURICE SAVAGE,
Consultant Paediatric Nephrologist.
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